
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/10/2023 3:34:12 AM

First name: Elizabeth

Last name: York

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The Forest Service needs to deny the mine permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and

require Perpetua to finish cleaning up the mine site.

 

Road Construction and mining operations would seriously impact the River of No Return Wilderness.

Endangered species in the rivers are already fighting for survival from earlier mining projects.The Nez Perce

Tribe has been cleaning up the area and this project will exacerbate the toxic situation that they're trying to

eradicate. We need to protect our land. Your motto is "Caring For the Land and Serving People," and I'm asking

you to respect that promise. Thank you.

 

Sincerely, Elizabeth York 


